

Dear MDA Dance Family,

The health and safety of our students and faculty have been, and always will be, our most important priorities.

As COVID-19 continues to spread and affect many parts or the U.S., we have been closely monitoring local and state regulation, conditions, and closings. Our local schools have announced they are closing for two weeks.

After consulting with industry leaders and local health officials, we have determined that is it in the best interest of our faculty and families to temporarily suspend all classes for that time period as well. The studio will be suspending all classes Monday, March 16th through Saturday, March 28th.

Our staff is working hard to determine a plan for make up classes and/or a possible extended season to ensure delivery of all classes. As this rapidly changing situation evolves, we ask for your patience and grace as we make plans to best serve you and your children.

We are planning to resume classes along with the local schools on Monday, March 30th. If anything changes with that timeline we will let you know. In the meantime, Recital dates remain unchanged.

We will continue to monitor the situation, and should other changes to our season be needed we will update you accordingly.

As always, but especially now, we greatly appreciate your support during these challenging times and so do all of the kids and teachers.

In partnership,

Ashley Collette Owner/Director